
Unitarian	Universalist	Church	of	Indianapolis		

Adopted	10-11-16	

 The	Board	of	Trustees	of	the	Unitarian	Universalist	Church	of	
Indianapolis	is	strongly	opposed	to	the	plan	of	the	Department	of	Veterans	
Affairs	and	Crown	Hill	Cemetery	for	cemetery	expansion	which	would	
destroy	15	acres	of	pre-seDlement,	old	growth	forest	ecosystem.			We	urge	
the	Veterans	AdministraHon	to	re-publish	the	public	noHce	and	to	re-open	
the	process	of	official	public	comment	and	hearing	and	careful	consideraHon	
of	potenHal	alternaHves.	 


